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From: paula samos <samospaula@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 11, 2025 7:42 AM
To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Subject: House Bill #5865

Please vote in favor of House Bill #5865 Banning of Animal Testing. These present tests are cruel, barbaric and
unnecessary. There are other ways to screen products and furthermore companies shoulds be encouraged to leave out
artificial dyes, fragrances, etc. that have been found to be toxic to human beings, animals and the environmemnt.

Thank you,

Paula McNamara RN

10 Spindrift Dr.
Saunderstown Rl 02874
401-226-4661



